
Riley (OCA), Timothy

From: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow) (MattVanKuiken@stabenow.senate.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 4:22 PM
To: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Subject: RE: NRC Chairman visit to Palisades

Thanks Tim!

Not sure that the Senator can make it, but I did mention to our scheduler and regional manager. Can you please keep us
in the loop as the visitcomes together? We might try and have someone attend if they're available,

Thanks!

Matt

From: Riley (OCA), Timothy [mailto:Timothy.RileyOCAanrc.gov1
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 10:58 AM
To: VanKuiken, Matt (Stabenow); Wagner, Mary Louise (Levin)
Subject: NRC Chairman visit to Palisades

Good morning,
Chairman Jaczko is putting together plans to visit the Palisades Nuclear Plant late in the week of April 2, 2012.
If I'm not mistaken, the Senate will be in recess that week and the next, due to the Passover and Easter
holiday break. If your office is interested in participating in the visit, please let me know and I will work with the
schedulers.
Thank you,

Timothy Riley
Congressional Affairs Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Phone: 301-415-8492
Blackberry: [(b)(6)
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